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Progeny to Seek Another Extension for 42 M-LMS Licenses 
 
Progeny LMS LLC told the FCC today that it plans to seek another extension to give it more time to 
satisfy the end-of-term construction requirements for 42 M-LMS (multilateration location and 
monitoring service) licenses. In July, the Mobility Division of the Wireless Telecommunications Bureau 
granted it a waiver and six-month extension because the delivery of end-user receivers to fire 
departments was suspended due to the COVID-19 pandemic (TR Daily, Jul. 17, 2020). “Unfortunately, 
based on recent communications with the IAFC [International Association of Fire Chiefs], it appears that 
IAFC members still will not be in a position to receive the Progeny devices and training by October 3, 
2020. Therefore, Progeny anticipates that it will file an additional request for extension of its substantial 
service requirements,” Progeny said in a progress report filed today in WT docket 12-202. 
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